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Math: We have jumped into 
our math unit. Reviewing 
Subtraction – we Reviewed 
Addition in Kindergarten. 
 

Superkids: We are still doing 
our Welcome Back to 
Superkids Reviewing and will 
be completed by the end of 
the week.  
 

Religion: Continuing our 
lessons on God and our 
relationship with him  
 

IB: Our unit of study is how 
our families are unique. So far 
we have drawn the people in 
our families.  

9/19: Curriculum 
Night 6:30 
 

9/18-9/21: MAP 
Testing 
 

9/26: St. Luke – 
A- Thon 

Please have your kiddo 
write their letters for the 
St. Luke – A – Thon. If 
you drop your letters 
off at the office Mrs. 
Hofbauer will mail them 
out!  

PLEASE	
  BRING	
  HEADPHONES	
  
IN	
  WITH	
  YOUR	
  CHILD	
  FOR	
  
MAP	
  TESTING!!!!	
  


